The ICCARRE project and petition

ICCARRE (Intermittent, in Canny short Cycles, Anti-Retrovirals may Retain Efficiency) is an innovative mode of anti HIV-AIDS drug prescriptions, that allows HIV carrier patients to take their triple or quadruple anti-HIV cocktails, 4 or 3 times or even twice or once a week, instead of daily as usually prescribed nowadays, with no option…
This petition is meant to raise public awareness and sympathy and bring civil society to warn health care authorities as regarding the serious issue of anti-HIV overmedication, when anti-HIV drugs have been given non stop seven days a week, even long after the virus has been pushed down to a below-detectable plasma level.

The anticipated Internet “buzz” is expected to draw attention from the French medical authorities and Ministry of Health, so that a temporary authorization can be given to physicians to prescribe anti-HIV treatments under the ICCARRE protocol. This would constitute a first step towards a universal right to an individually appropriate medication adapted to everyone’s needs, regardless of regulations as to mandatory prescriptions on a national basis.
An ICCARRE Protocol 1 had been extensively carried over with for the last 4 years in the Garches Raymond Poincaré hospital, but to no avail, since its results have not been taken into account by French national medical authorities. Instead, a mini-experiment has been attempted by the National Aids Research Agency in Paris that did not even acknowledge the results of the Garches Protocol or take notice of the group that used it (more than 90 people, men and women).
The sought after legal temporary authorization for ICCARRE prescriptions and treatment models would give HIV-AIDS research Agencies some extra time without pressure to test the validity of the ICCARRE model and its results and eventually register them among the accepted guidelines as a new form of treatment.
This intermediary authorization will be all the more necessary that changing the rules and regulations of the accepted and legally received HIV protocol might take well over a decade. This would be a strategic necessity for the patients presently under the ICCARRE protocol, who need and want to carry on legally with the benefits they have enjoyed in the past 4 years from that original and specific treatment.
